Suggested City Executive Board response to Housing and Finance Panel recommendations on A Housing Company for Oxford

Provided by the Board Member for Housing and the Board Member for Finance, Asset Management and Public Health


	Recommendation
	Agreed? (Y / N / In part)
	Comment

	Recommendation 1 - That the Company articles should be drafted in such a way so as not to preclude entering into any funding arrangements or partnerships that could help to increase the supply of affordable housing, including working with alternative housing providers and models (such as co-housing or a community land trust).
	
Yes
	


	Recommendation 2 - That consideration should be given to enabling wider member oversight and input into decisions delegated to officers, in particular decisions about the articles of the Company, shareholder agreements, and details of agreements regarding the acquisition of affordable housing at Barton Park.
	
No
	[bookmark: _GoBack]The recommendation to delegate to officers is for one of expediency to get this very important project moving as quickly as we can and it is considered that given this can only be exercised in consultation with the deputy leader and portfolio holder provides sufficient member oversight. Accountability for Barton Park has not been a problem where we are 50% owners and the housing company will be 100% owned. Briefings can be arranged on matters of interest for other members.








